
The Bravo Award 

North-American Shagya-Arabian Society 

Bravo Awards Committee 
The Bravo Award Committee shall concentrate on the development of recognition for 
any activity not recognized by the traditional NASS Performance Awards. 
 
1) The award itself will be named “The Bravo Award.” 
 
2) The award can be given by nomination to any person or Shagya-Arabian-bred horse 

for any activity designated by the committee and approved by the NASS BOD. This 
could include, but not limited to, performance in competition in any horse-connected 
discipline, any notable achievement in horsemanship utilizing Shagya-Arabian 
horses, any humanitarian act utilizing Shagya-Arabian-bred horses, any breeding or 
horse management achievement involving Shagya-Arabian horses, any 
accomplishment or recognition involving Shagya-Arabian promotion locally, 
regionally, or internationally. 

 
Chairman:  Candace Phillips 
 

The Bravo Award Guidelines 
The Bravo Award will be awarded up to three times per year and to run with the 
publication of the NASS Newsletter in order to publicize the honored recipient. 
 
The Awards will be considered by nominations.  Any NASS member can nominate 
another member or their NASS Registered Shagya-Arabian, Part Shagya-Arabian, or 
Part Shagya for any accomplishment. 
 
Nominations can be made at any time.  Awards may be awarded up to three times per 
year. Announcements will be made as Awards are presented.  If no nominations are 
made during a year, previous years nominations can be considered for the Award.  All 
nominations made in previous years can be considered for current year Award.  The 
nomination does not have to be for a current event. 
 
Bravo Awards will be shared on the NASS website and an article will be published in the 
NASS Newsletter. 
 
Awards will be a Certificate of Recognition and any small tokens that NASS may have 
available, ie, t-shirt, hat, key chain, if available. 
 
Nominations shall be submitted to the Bravo Award Committee by letter form with full 
explanation of their nomination for review of the Bravo Award Committee and 
presentation to the Board of Directors. 


